TOWN OF GARLAND
RECONVENED REGULAR MEETING
OF THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
TUESDAY, JUNE 21, 2022
6:30 PM

The Reconvened Regular Meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Town of Garland was held at
the Garland Town Hall in Gartand, N.C. on Tuesday, June 21, 2022 at 6:30 pm.

The following members of the Board of Commissioners were present:
Carolyn R. Melvin
Jo A. Strickland
Barbara A. Peterson

Commissioners Andy Johnson and Ralph Smith Jr. were absent from the meeting.
Also present: Pamela Cashwell, Town Clerk/ Finance Officer. There were no citizens in attendance.
CALL TO ORDER

Mayor Austin Brown called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm and welcomed everyone in attendance. Town
Clerk, Pamela Cashwell, was present recording notes for the minutes.

QUORUM
Mayor Austin Brown and Clerk Pamela Cashwell established there was a guorum present.

RECESS TO RECONVENE
Mayor Pro Tem Carolyn R. Melvin made a motion to recess this meeting to reconvene on Thursday, June

23, 2022 at 6:30 pm, seconded by Commissioner Jo A. Strickland and carried unanimously. Meeting
recessed at 6:31 pm.

Pouelcc Cashuuesd

Pamela Cashwell, Town Clerk/Finance Officer

Board Approved:

Austin Brown, Mayor




